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December 25, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Christmas Tree Recycling Available at Regional Park

Adams County Parks and Open Space will accept Christmas trees from Adams County residents 
for recycling from Monday, December 28, through Monday, January 11, at the Adams County 
Regional Park, 9755 Henderson Road, Brighton. The Regional Park will accept trees from 
sunrise until sunset daily. Residents can follow the posted signs at the park to the self drop-off 
site.

Ornaments, tinsel, garlands, flock, nails and stands must be removed before dropping the trees 
off. There is a limit of two trees per family.

Please note that absolutely no tree limbs, yard waste or trees from commercial operations will be 
accepted at the Regional Park.

For additional information, county residents are encouraged to call the Parks Department at 303
.637.8000.
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